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http://geo.arizona.edu/palynology/ifps.html
Dear IFPS councillor,


The IFPS has agreed to support student participation at the upcoming Third International Palaeontological Congress (IPC3) to be held in London 28th June-3rd July 2010 (details on the following website: http://www.ipc3.org/). Could you please bring this announcement to the attention of all members of your IFPS affiliated society.
£3000 has been set aside from IFPS funds to be awarded to students presenting palynological results (talk or poster). Sums allocated will be between £100 and £500. Thus we intend to sponsor between 6 and 30 students.

Students wishing to apply should e-mail a covering letter (no more than one page of A4) along with their talk/poster abstract to Charles Wellman (IFPS Secretary-Treasurer). The covering letter should briefly explain how much funding is being sought and why it is required. Please note that abstract deadline for IPC3 is 28th February 2010. Applications for IFPS support should arrive before 1st April 2010.
Yours sincerely,

Dr Charles Wellman [c.wellman@sheffield.ac.uk]

(Secretary-Treasurer IFPS)
Dept. of Animal & Plant Sciences

University of Sheffield

Alfred Denny Building

Western Bank

Sheffield S10 2TN

UK

On behalf of the IFPS Committee and Council:-

Dr Thomas Servais (President)

Dr Charles Wellman (Secretary-Treasurer)

Dr Jean Nicolas Haas (PALYNOS editor)

Prof Thomal Litt (Past President)

9th February 2010
